THE PORT AUTHORITY OF NEW YORK AND NEW JERSEY
TWO MONTGOMERY STREET - 1st FLOOR
JERSEY CITY, NJ 07302
October 29, 2018
ADDENDUM NO. 4

TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS ON CONTRACT JFK-164.020 — JOHN F. KENNEDY
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT — RECONSTRUCTION OF RUNWAY 13L-31R AND
ASSOCIATED TAXIWAYS

The following changes are hereby made in the Contract Documents for the subject Contract.

This communication should be physically annexed to back cover of the book and initialled by
each bidder before submitting his bid.

In case any bidder fails to conform to these instructions, his Bid will nevertheless be construed as
though this communication had been so physically annexed and initialled.

CHANGES IN THE CONTRACT BOOKLET

Page 23 - Make the following changes to clause 13. QUESTIONS BY BIDDERS:

A. In the first and second lines, delete "Megan Connors, at (212) 435-4663 or
email at meconnors@panynj.gov" and substitute therefor "Sharon Allen,
at (212) 435-4649 or email at sallen@panynj.gov".

B. In the fourth line, delete "Megan Connors" and substitute therefor "Sharon
Allen".

Page 128 - In the Description for Item No. 14 of clause 86. MATERIALS FURNISHED BY
THE AUTHORITY, delete "2" Conduit for Electrical and Comm.” and substitute
therefor "4" Conduit for Electrical and Comm.".

Page 552 -  Delete the entire text of 3.02 A. 2. and substitute therefor "Not used.".



JFK-164.020
Addendum No. 4

REVISED CONTRACT DRAWINGS

Drawing G003 has been revised as of 10/23/2018. A copy of this drawing is forwarded herewith
on CD. Destroy the drawings of this number now in your possession and substitute therefor the
revised drawing.

THE PORT AUTHORITY OF NEW YORK AND NEW JERSEY

James Starace, P.E.
Chief Engineer/Director

INITIALLED BY THE BIDDER:




